Texas Master Naturalist Brazos Valley Chapter
Minutes of Meeting Held Thursday, October 14, 2010

Attendees:  Jim Anding, Kitty Anding, Dwight Bohlmeyer, Liz Crompton, Dave Cunningham,  Marianne Dent, Lois Eisenstein, Connie Flickinger, Jackie Girouard, Lourdes Hasson, Chace Holzheuser, Linda Jones, Charlene Lusk, Jay Pritchard, Russell Putt, Jan Stallone, Jerry Taylor, Jessica Taylor, Betty Vermeire, Jean Webster, Mary Dabney Wilson

The meeting was called to order by President Dwight Bohlmeyer at 6:35 p.m.

Business Meeting

Secretary Report:  Motion to approve the minutes of last meeting by Mary Dabney Wilson, seconded by Jim Anding.  Minutes were approved. 

Treasurer Report:  No report. 

Committee Reports

Outreach:  Jean Webster commented on the success of Boonville Days.  Everything went well.  However, attendance was down for the event. 

Training:  One member of the new class as dropped out.  Total now for the class is 22.  

Dwight Bohlmeyer commented on the success of the field trip to the  Brazos River.  

Advanced Training:  
Speaker for tonight is Russell Putt.  He will be talking on “The Deepwater Horizon.”
RBAS Bluebird Presentation – October 16 – 1:30 -  Producers Co-op (Jim Anding, presenter)
RBAS Bluebird Presentation – November 6 – 11:00 – Martha’s Bloomers (Jim Anding, presenter)   

State Meeting – October 22, 2010

Check website for further information and advanced training opportunities. 

Volunteer

Lois Eisenstein reported on the progress of the Carter Creek project.   Volunteers are needed to help with the clean-up and also to help in identifying the invasive plants.  Identification will be on October 16 from 8:30 – 10:30.  Removal of invasive plants will be on November 20. Watch for further e-mails. 

Dwight Bohlmeyer is looking into the purchase of weed wrenches to remove trees by roots and clearing trails. 

Jim Anding reported on the possibility of starting an organization of friends of Lick Creek Park to help the park stay as and what  it is.   Plans are to start with a nucleus of people, adopting by-laws, a goal (Mission Statement), what it stands for, etc.  Watch for further e-mails from Jim.  
Friends of Navasota – No report. 

Newsletter

The newsletter will be out shortly.  

Social

We did not have a social last month.  See Connie’s e-mail regarding social for October.  She will also have details for the Christmas Party at the next meeting. 

Membership

Jackie reported that we have 535 volunteer hours and 122 advanced training hours that have been reported for the 3rd quarter.

New Business

November 8 is the Extension’s Annual Banquet. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Jean Webster and seconded by Jan Stallone.  Meeting was adjourned.      

